Franklin R. Dillman
2273 C. R. 54 West

Notasulga, AL 3866

frank@frankdillman.com
CERTIFIED MAIL

August 29, 2011

Dr. Jacqueline Brooks

Superintendent Macon County Schools

P.O. Box 830090

Tuskegee, AL 36083

Dear Dr. Brooks:

I am respectfully requesting in compliance with the Alabama State Code, 1975 a copy of all vouchers supporting out of state travel from June 1,  2010 to date for the Superintendent and Mr. Theodore Samuel, Mrs. Elnora Smith-Love, Mrs. Katy Campbell, Ms. Mary Hooks, and Mr. Karey Thompson, as members of the Macon County Board of Education. 

If possible I would like to have the documents by Wednesday, October 12, 2011.  
Please notify me at frank@frankdillman.com  or my above mailing address when I may expect the vouchers to be available and upon their availability.   

Thank you.

Respectfully,

Frank Dillman

